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10-16-00 DKC Membership Meeting

Following a program presented by Craig Cagle on canine nutrition; the meeting was called to
order by President Sharon Pitz.

Minutes from the September 18, 2000 meeting which were printed in the last newsletter will
stand as printed.

Sharon welcomed all guests and members.
Treasurer’s Report: DKC Accounts as of 10/16/00:

CCB Savings(Changed from Checking) $13,773.03

Fowler Trophy 1,918.77
Financial Mgmt. Acct. 11,915.55
Loan Pay off (26,067.49)

Agility Trial cleared over $4,400.00 (Not all the figures are in yet)
Conformation Classes: Started last Thursday.
Obedience Classes: Are doing well.

Agility: Advanced is finished. Still have Beginning and Intermediate going on.

Fall Trials were a success. Have applied for the Spring trials which will be 3 days April 20 -22™.
We have had to purchase some more equipment to keep up with new AKC requirements.

We need to schedule an equipment cleaning party.

Tracking: Our next test is a TD and TDX on November 19", It starts at 9am, please call Jack
Sappenfield for more information or premium lists. Volunteers are needed for food...deserts &
etc.

Tracking Classes: Jack is going to check out a lead about access to land at the Orange County
Speedway for classes. Thanks to Mary & Vern Bell for letting him know about this site.
Information will be out in the newsletter.

Sho N Go: The next one is planned for December 10™.
Fall Show: Everything seems to be in place....see you on Oct 21* at Riverside High School.

Obedience Trial: December 16™ and 17".. Tracy Fletcher is trial secretary, Sharon Pitz is chief
Steward, Leslie Eufrazio is in charge of awards...If you want to bring prizes to the building, we
will have a box in the store room to store them (please label what they are offered for and from
whom they came). Please call if you would like to volunteer. We still need someone for Judge’s
hospitality/transportation.




Holiday Party: Is scheduled for the Monday following the December Obedience trials.

Need Club Education Chairperson - This entails occasional visits to schools, but mostly setting up
booths at shows & etc. Contact Sharon Pitz if interested. (Catherine Gottlieb will do if we can
not find someone)

Yard Sale - Two times a year has made $800 -$1300 for the club. Everyone may be cleaned out
my now so we will change to one time a year. This will be held in January. Please save your stuff
for the Yearly Yard Sale.

The list for the Spring Show awards is being passed around.

Following several brags the meeting was adjourned at 9:00pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Denise D. McDonald

Denise D. McDonald
DKC Recording Secretary




